9th August, 1890.
Dear gqirs,

1 duly received your letter of the Ath instant respecting
case 0i your steame- "TORBAY", and having submittcd the same to
Committee at their meeting this day, I am directed to acquaint
that your proposal to postpone carrying out the requirements

of the Special Survey Ho.3 as regards the hull of the vessel for a
month or two, when you hope to complete the survey in the Tyne, is
considered satisfactory, under the circumsiances.

I note that the remaining requirements of

Survey on the machinery will be completsa on the steamer's
the U.K. this month.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Messrs Glen & Co.
107, St.Vincent Street,

GLASGOW.
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